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Massachusetts institute of Technology
Information Processing Center
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

e |
March 3, 1972 ’

To:
Gary B. Walker, Business Manager, Project MAC,
545 Technology Square, Room 803

Re:
Rental of Space, 545 Technology Square

This is to advise you that during the early part of 1973, !
probably April 1, we will have no further need for the Space , :
currently used for the Multics hardware operations.

Please let me know what official action other than this is

necessary to ensure the cancellation of rental for this Space

in and around this time frame. In addition, because of some S "
previous misunderstandings regarding prior anticipated can- ‘ T
cellations, I strongly suggest that you do not consider this

notice as a guaranteed commitment, but a timely estimate better
than one year in the future.

Please keep in touch with us.

CcC:
Libby, C.W.
JCorbatg, F.J.




